

MEMO

Caring People • Quality Programs • Exceptional Service

Item No. 10

TO: Members of the City Council

FROM: John A. Haila, Mayor

DATE: December 17, 2019

SUBJECT: Council Appointment to Conference Board's Mini-Board

Chris Nelson has been serving as the Council's representative on the Conference Board's Mini-Board. Since Council Member Nelson is no longer serving on the City Council, a council member needs to be appointed to serve as the City's representative.

Therefore, I recommend that the City Council approve the appointment of Amber Corrieri to serve in this capacity.

JAH/alc